
 

 

 
 
 
 
September 2019 
 

Dear Parent/Carer 

MILLTHORPE SCHOOL OPEN EVENING: TUESDAY 8 OCTOBER 

We would like to extend a warm welcome to all parents of Year 6 children to our 
annual Open Evening on Tuesday 8th October from 6.00pm until 8.00pm.  

At the evening there will be an opportunity to meet students, staff and experience 
many different activities in our various subject areas. All areas of school will be open 
to visitors from 6.00pm.  

There will be three short presentations by the Head of School that will give some 
information about our school to students and parents, and the opportunity to watch a 
student video about the experiences of Millthorpe School as a new Year 7.  

These presentations will take place in the main hall at the following times:  

6.05pm  

6.45pm  

7.15pm  

Unfortunately, parking is not available on site due to building works and insufficient 
space. Please be careful not to park in local resident permit parking areas. Pedestrian 
access to school will be through the entrances on Nunthorpe Avenue, Southlands 
Road and Philadelphia Terrace.  

Please contact the school in advance if you have any particular mobility issues.  

We look forward welcoming you to our school.  

Yours faithfully 

 

G Greenhalgh 
Head of School 


